
Box CE VC Primary School 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Catch-up Premium 

Funding Allocation: £13,680 

The government is providing funding to cover a one-off universal catch-up premium 

for the 2020 to 2021 academic year.  

It aims to support pupils to catch up for lost learning so schools can meet 

the curriculum expectations for the next academic year.  

We will use this funding to ensure that we have: 

 high quality teaching and learning as research has shown that good teaching is 

the most important lever in improving outcomes  

 enough ELSA (emotional literacy support assistant) time who support the 

emotional development of pupils helping children to understand their emotions 

and the feelings of others 

 one to one or small group support from a teacher to support children to develop 

the skills needed to develop overcome an identified weakness in English or maths 

caused by a loss of learning during the COVID-19 pandemic.  

 

We will regularly review pupils’ needs and the allocation of this funding. 


